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BILL WATERHOUSE, 
Native Animal Rescue Group 
  

  

 

Your targeted grant has really 
met a need we have been 
feeling for a long time as we 
keep getting more and more 
injured adult wombats into 
care.  
 
What we end up with is four 
various- sized Intensive care 
pens all fully lined and wired-
in to keep out flies, rodents 
and possums! They can be 
opened up between to add 
space for the patients if 
necessary or kept separate.  
 
We have added funds to 
include winter- heated boxes 
and air- conditioning for all 
year- round temperature 
control.  
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All the best  
Bill 
Waterhouse 

May 2021 


